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' h# UNITED STATES*

& P NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION'

o

$ WASHIN GTON, D.C. 20555' "-

8 April 23, 1984
%['.. 4 c. .

CFFICE OF THE
COMMIS$10NER

i

MEMORANDUM FOR: Martin G. Malsch, OGC

FROM: Frederick M. Bernthal /

SUBJECT: COURTESY VISIT FROM DR. WILLIAM CATACOSINOS

t
'

In response to Congressman Markey's request that he be informed of all
l 1984 'comunications between Comissioners and LILC0 employees regarding

the licensing of Shoreham, the only contact I have to report is at

' courtesy visit from Dr. Catacosinos, the LILCO Board Chairman, on
i February, 23, 1984. He introduced himself and briefly discussed his

background. The meeting was almost entirely devoted to a recitation by
Dr. Catacosinos of his biography. No issues whatsoever regarding the

. licensing of Shoreham were discussed.
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cc: Chairman Palladino
Comissioner Gilinsky -

Comissioner Roberts
! Comissioner Asselstine
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